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 12th May 2023 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another short week at St Mary & St Joseph’s. The children have been busy & have 
had a great attitude to learning. 

   Dates for your diary 

PTFA School disco  19.05.2023 

Year 3 parent assembly 2.45pm 23.05.2023 

PTFA Tuck shop 3.15pm in the 

outside shelter  
26.05.2023 

Sports day (more details to follow)  05.07.2023 
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Year 6 SATs tests  

As you may be aware, our year 6 children have been concentrating on their 

SATs tests this week, we have been very impressed with their diligence, focus 

and great attitude to these tests. Each morning they have been coming into 

school and enjoying breakfast (supplied by the PTFA). On Friday morning they 

had a special treat of a cooked breakfast, well done year 6 for all your hard 

work you can now enjoy a restful weekend.  

Well done also, to our PTFA team who gave up their valuable time again to 

support the children. 

 

Finally, a big thank you to the Purbeck Shooting School for generously 

donating the bacon and sausages for the breakfasts. 

https://purbeckshootingschool.com/ 
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Year 6 enjoyed a PE lesson with Mr Kelly in the sunshine on Friday  
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Just a reminder 

In June, Olivia Lloyd-Loveless will be doing a walk along the 

South West coast path from Lulworth to Weymouth to raise funds 

for a charity, that she has chosen called Saving Pound Dog 

Cyprus. If you wish to support her here is the link to her funding 

page and more details about the charity. 

https://gofund.me/bb104597 

Wishing you all the best Olivia! 

 

 

It is time to order your 

Coronation mugs! 

Your children will be bringing 

home their artwork shortly, if 

you wish to place an order, 

please order online by 22nd 

May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 


